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ENGINEERING STATEMENT PREPARED BY RYAN WILHOUR OF THE FIRM 

KESSLER AND GEHMAN ASSOCIATES, INC., TELECOMMUNICATIONS 

CONSULTING ENGINEERS IN SUPPORT OF MINOR AMENDMENT TO A PENDING 

FM TRANSLATOR STATION FCC FILE NO.: BNPFT-20030825AGU 

JACOBS BROADCAST GROUP, INC. 

EULATON, AL 

 

Technical Statement 

 

The firm Kessler and Gehman Associates, Inc. has been retained by Jacobs Broadcasting Group 

Inc. (“JBG”) to amend a new FM translator station on Channel 245D located in Eulaton 

Alabama.  JBG herein proposes to amend the pending application by modifying the omni-

directional pattern to a directional pattern.  No other changes have been made.  The translator 

will continue to be a fill-in for licensed station WTDR, channel 224A, Munford, Alabama.  As 

indicated in Exhibit 10, the licensed WTDR 60 dBu F(50,50) contour completely 

encompasses the 60 dBu F(50,50) contour of the proposed facility.  Exhibit 13 demonstrates 

that the proposed facility will not cause interference to any full service station, nor will 

interference be caused or received to or from any existing or proposed FM translator or LPFM 

station. 

 

Certification 

 

I, Ryan Wilhour, state that I personally conducted the site survey described herein.  The 

foregoing statement and the report regarding the aforementioned engineering work are true 

and correct to the best of my knowledge. 
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Ryan Wilhour  

 
Consulting Engineer 

April 10, 2012 

 

 

 


